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Dear Parents  

 

Parking 

  

Thank you to the majority of parents who park considerately and 

arrive in sufficient time to walk. 

However, when I receive an email like this it makes me cross and 

embarrassed.  

 

“I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to you today as a 

member of the local area as I am experiencing difficulties with 

parents who attend your school. This is now the third occasion where 

a parent/carer has parked across my driveway making it impossible 

or very difficult for me to park. I work in a school myself and know 

home time can be a rush, but there is enough parking available on 

Staindrop and local streets so driveways can be kept clear. I 

understand completely that control over parents once they leave the 

school is limited and even more so where parking is considered 

however, I would very much appreciate it if you could mention this to 

parents. I look forward to hearing from you and thank you in 

advance.” 
 

In addition, another resident last night spoke to Mrs Donald saying, 

“It’s a good job I don’t need to leave my home”. He then showed a 

photograph of the inconsiderate parking across his drive. Could I 

please ask you to refer to the highway code if you are at all unsure as 

to the rules of the road. Please have a social conscience. Would you 

like this happening to you on a daily basis? 

 

Also, on another note please cease and desist from allowing your 

child to disembark from your moving vehicle whilst your car is not 

parked up. I will be contacting the traffic wardens yet again. 



 

 

 

I was also disappointed to learn that there has been some verbal 

abuse toward the Crossing Patrol guard. Please remember that your 

children are watching and learning from the examples that you are 

setting. 

 

Apologies for my rant to those parents who always do the right thing 

and are keeping all of our families safe. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A. Mitchinson 

Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 


